
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 Success Evening  
Thursday 20 October 2022, 4.00 - 5.00pm, Prif Neuadd, A Block 
 
I wish to invite you to our Year 7 Success Evening on Thursday 20 October at 4.00pm in Prif 
Neuadd (the main hall in A block – to the left as you come through the main gates).   
 
Attending this event will give you an opportunity to discuss your children’s first half term 
at Cantonian with their Form Tutors.  It will also give you and your children a better chance 
to work together with the school to ensure they are on track to achieve their potential.  
The Senior Leadership Team and key members of staff will also be available to answer any 
questions you may wish to ask.  
 
Please confirm whether you will be attending by emailing the school at 
contact@cantonian.org (remembering to include your children’s names). 
 
The main car park will be open for parents and carers, but spaces are limited so if you do 
have to park outside, please do so safely and in appropriate areas, not on any ‘zig-zags’  or 
yellow lines. 
 
Edulink 
 
Finally, if you have not already done so, please download the Edulink app.  Letters home 
will be phased out soon and communication will be via Edulink.  If you need any help or 
support with accessing the app, please email us at contact@cantonian.org 
 
I look forward to seeing you on 20th. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

MR G JONES 
Head of School 
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